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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Announcement of Missing Fond du Lac Relative Peter Michael Martin 
 
Fond du Lac (FDL) Band of Lake Superior Chippewa – Cloquet, MN (March 12, 2024) – Yesterday, on 
March 11, 2024, Fond du Lac police officers responded to a missing person report for PETER MICHAEL 
MARTIN.  
 
Peter has not been heard from or seen since March 8, and he was last seen at his home in the 
Mahnomen neighborhood of the Fond du Lac Reservation. 
  
Peter, a 31-year-old Native American male, stands approximately 5'10" tall, weighs 185 pounds and has dark 
brown eyes. He also has a small scar on his forehead and a number of tattoos across his left and right arms, 
shoulders and chest. 
 
If you have seen Peter or have any information on his whereabouts, call 911, the Fond du Lac Police 
Department, or the St. Louis County Sheriff's Office at the following phone numbers.  
 
Please cite Case #24032470 
Fond du Lac Police Department | 218-878-8040      St. Louis County Sheriff's Office | 218-726-2340  
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